
Nassakeag Student Drop-Off/Pick-Up Procedure:  

Please be aware that Nassakeag does not have the personnel required to supervise 
students who are dropped off early.  Students should not be dropped off prior to 8:30 a.m.  
Our school day begins promptly at 8:43 a.m.  Only students that have prescheduled 
activities will be permitted to enter the building prior to the start of the regular school day.  
This added security measure is for your children’s safety.  
 
We expect students to stay the entire school day which ends at 2:58. However, we 
understand that there will be times when an early pick-up will be necessary.  In this case, 
we respectfully request that a note be sent to school indicating your intention to pick your 
child up from school or identifying the individual who will be doing so. Only a 
parent/guardian or someone directly authorized by a parent/guardian in writing or as 
indicated on the emergency contact card, may take a child home from school. Staff will not 
release a child to any unauthorized person. For children who are picked up after school, the 
daily sign-in sheet is the method we employ to trace a child’s departure from school.  
Please be here by 2:45 if you are picking your child up.  Please be prepared to show photo 
identification when signing children out of school.  In the event that you have authorized 
someone else to pick up your child, please tell them they will need proper identification as 
well. We also ask that that you observe the posted speed limits and use caution as you 
travel through our parking lot and local roads. 


